
Piaggio Aero Industries S.p.A. in extraordinary receivership proceedings
Piaggio Aviation S.p.A. in extraordinary receivership proceedings

CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST IN RELATION  
TO THE PURCHASE OF THE BUSINESS COMPLEXES

FURTHER EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE 
As a follow up to the call for expressions of interest for the purchase the 
business complexes of Piaggio Aero Industries and Piaggio Aviation published 
on 27 February 2020 and to the subsequent notice for the extension of the 
deadline published on 24 March 2020, the Extraordinary Commissioner  
Mr. Vincenzo Nicastro informs that – in consideration of the ongoing COVID-19 
epidemiological emergency – the term for the submission of the expressions of 
interest is further extended until 6.00 p.m. CEST on 29 May 2020.  

Villanova d’Albenga, 21 April 2020 

The Extraordinary Commissioner

Vincenzo Nicastro


